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Excess Income (Surplus) 
Applicants in Need of Managed Long Term Care 

 

 

The purpose of this ALERT is to inform Community Based Organizations, Client 
Representatives, Certified Home Health Agencies and other providers that the Medical 
Assistance Program is changing the way it processes Medicaid applications for excess income 
eligible consumers seeking enrollment into a Managed Long Term Care (MLTC) plan.  
Consumers seeking MLTC enrollment who are found to only be eligible for the Medicaid 
Excess Income (Surplus) Program will now have their cases accepted and authorized with “06” 
(provisional) coverage.  This will occur even if their applications are received without bills that 
cover their excess or surplus.  
 

This new process will allow MLTC plans to see the provisional coverage on ePaces/eMedNY 
and will facilitate receipt of services for these consumers. Submitters are requested, when 
appropriate, to prominently indicate on the cover sheet of submitted applications that the 
consumer intends to enroll into an MLTC plan  

Current policy will remain unchanged for all other consumers found eligible for the Excess 
Income Program.  

 
 
 

PLEASE SHARE THIS ALERT WITH ALL APPROPIATE STAFF 
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